STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT .

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

JERRY APODACA 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

NICK FRANKLIN
SECRETARY

November 27, 1978

Ms. Lynn Teschendorf

071 Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 2088 _
Santa Fe, New Mexico 8750!

Re: Suit No. RA 78-399
0i1 Conservation Division vs, Han-San, Inc.

Dear Lynn:

The below listed dates and remarks are from Charles Gholson's
field notes:

10-26-77 Well shut-in,

11-15-77 Rods and tubing had been pulled from well,

12-6-77 Tubing had been run back into well.,

6-27-78 Rig had been moved off well,

10-5-78 Rig back over well. Well had been swabbed. Estimated
20 barrels of oil in pit. Pit had overflowed by 3 or 4

barrels,

10-30-78 A rotary rig had been moved over well. The well had
apparently been deepened,

No people were on the location during any of the above visits,
If further information is desired, please contact us.
Yours very truly,

A. R, Kendrick
District Supervisor
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